
THE VILLAGES AT SPRINGBROOK FARMS

I M P O R T A N T

Dates:
March 17th: St.
Patrick’s Day 

HOA Committees 
With it being the start of a new year, we wanted to 
take a moment to share the committees we have 

within the HOA. If you are interested in any, please
reach out to us! We would LOVE to have you!

The Social Committee
Landscaping Committee

Building Repairs and Maintenance 

Hello March! We are hoping to 
welcome some warmer 

weather this month!

HOA Community Meetings Update:
We are happy to share that we will have two

community meeting dates this year. They will take
place on May 15th 2024 at 6:30. The second

meeting will be held on November 7th 2024. Both
meetings will occur at the township building. We
will send out reminder emails closer to the dates. 

March 31st: Easter
Sunday

(Please note, students have off
of school for many days.

Please be on the lookout for an
increase in outside activity). 

Please be on the lookout
for communication from

both Penn Equity and
D’Angelo Realty.



THE VILLAGES AT SPRINGBROOK FARMS

Recent  Project:

Have a wonderful March!

Community
Website:

https://townesvsbfpal
myra.org/

As any issues/needs arise,
please continue to submit
tickets to D’Angelo Realty. 

Long’s Nursery has
completed pruning 27
trees throughout our

neighborhood that were
in need. 

Board Member Update:
As mentioned in a previous email, there will
be an upcoming vacant board member
position starting in September. We are

accepting applications for that vacancy now.

The individual that will be selected to join the
board will begin attending meetings as soon
as possible. Our purpose in this is to teach
the new board member as much as possible
before the position is vacant in September.
Please find the board member application on
our website. You may fill it out and send it to

our community email address.  We
appreciate your time and look forward to

working with you! Reminder:
Please remember to secure all 
recycling and trash containers 

on nights with high winds. 
Together, we can keep our 

neighborhood beautiful!


